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     On October 31, 2013, an internship and fellowship seminar was held at New York City College of 
Technology by the organizer Professor Viviana .  There were many guests, and the special guest was 
Jean-Phillipe  Regis,  program Assistant-NREIP/SEAP  American society for Engineering Education.
     Professor Viviana and the guests presented the importance of internship.  Thus, we learned from 
there that Internship is research-oriented, which helps the participants to gain knowledge and 
experience needed for their academic and career.  They also emphasized that internship gives a lot of
opportunities, and the participants meet with Professional Engineers, Scientists, and peers from 
[bookmark: _GoBack]different colleges with whom they learn from each other while developing new skills. 


